

## STATE OF NEW JERSEY OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR P.O. BOX OO1 TRENTON O8625 (609) 292-6000

PHILIP D. MURPHY
GOVERNOR

September 10, 2025

Dear Ms. Nunzi,

On behalf of the State of New Jersey, it is my pleasure to congratulate you and The Leadership Studio upon its recognition by the New Jersey Casino Control Commission in its *Spotlight on Atlantic City* section of the agency's 2024 Annual Report.

Since its inception in 2017, The Leadership Studio of Atlantic City (TLS) aimed to enhance the community's physical and mental well-being through yoga, leadership development, education, and civic engagement, offering donation-based classes and outreach sessions. TLS has fostered community and enriched Atlantic City's vibrancy. It is because of organizations like yours that we can understand the importance of inclusivity and progression.

As Governor, I offer my sincerest appreciation for your dedication to your community and work. Congratulations, again, on this wonderful accomplishment. Best wishes for continued success!

My very best,

Philip D. Murphy

Governor